

The Queen's Pension Plan continues to be affected by the world wide financial

On March 7, a small group of "Raqueteers," seven in all, attended the matinée performance of Chekhov's . . . / , directed by Professor Kim Renders of Queen's drama department.

Those of us who attended the play had looked forward to an interpretation close to Chekhov's original version. However, we were given something quite different. Many of us found the beginning confusing, and the strident tone of the students' performance, as directed by Professor Renders, unattractive.

Nevertheless, despite our general disappointment in this particular production, new interpretations of classic plays can invite reflection, and we always enjoy the enthusiasm with which the students embrace their roles.

_ A _ . _

First RAQonteur Forum a Success

On March 24, Queen's Chancellor David Dodge gave the inaugural address to the RAQonteur Forum before a capacity audience. His subject was "A Difficult Period of Transition for the Global Economy: The View from Kingston."

Chancellor Dodge emphasized that although the last 25 years have been outstanding in advancing living standards of people around the world, global imbalQueen's Alumni Review Queen's Gazette p '0 \$14,000.00 !